
 
 

VOTE YES 
ON HB 1481 

 

• Ensures Value for Dental Insurance Purchased by Employers 
• Protects Employers and Consumers From Large Dental 

Insurance Premium Increases 
• Protects Patients from Conflicting and Burdensome 

Administrative Practices and Claims Practices by Dental 
Insurance Companies 

• Incentivizes Utilization of Dental Insurance Leading to Better 
Oral Health and Overall Health of North Dakotans 

• Improves the Reputation, Image, Perception and Value of 
Dental Insurance 

• Aligns the Interests of Dental Insurance Companies with the 
Oral Health of Consumers 

• Places Patients Care over Insurance Company Profits 


